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OFFICE OF THE GOVERNING COUNCIL 

 
TO:   Members of the Governing Council   
 
SPONSOR:  Louis Charpentier, Secretary of Governing Council 
CONTACT INFO: 978-2118; email: l.charpentier@utoronto.ca 
 
DATE:   February 2, 2005 for February 10, 2005 
 
AGENDA ITEM: 7 
 
ITEM IDENTIFICATION:  
 
Undergraduate Program Review Audit Committee (UPRAC) – Report of the Auditors 
 
JURISDICTIONAL INFORMATION: 
 
In 1994, the Governing Council approved in principle a recommendation of the Broadhurst Task 
Force on Ontario University Accountability that governing boards should receive a report on all 
program reviews.  The Committee on Academic Policy and Programs annually considers a report 
of all reviews conducted during the year.  The report of the meeting at which the reviews are 
considered is forwarded to the Agenda Committee of Academic Board, the Executive Committee 
and the Governing Council. 
 
The Undergraduate Program Review Audit Committee (UPRAC) is the body mandated by the 
Council of Ontario Universities and the Ontario Council of Academic Vice-Presidents (OCAV) to 
ensure that review processes for undergraduate programs are applied with proper standards at 
Ontario Universities.  This is the first UPRAC report received by the University of Toronto.  It is 
being considered by governance in the same way as reviews commissioned by the University. 
 
Included with the Review are the reports of the meetings of the Committee on Academic Policy 
and Programs and the Agenda Committee at which the Report of the Auditors was considered.  
The discussion of the Review by the Executive Committee is summarized in Report Number 384.   
 
 
Action Sought 
 
These Review Reports are provided for information. 
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